

Lewiston High School

> Class Of 1964



WOW -- Fantastic Reunion

Those that attended the reunion, they know we all had a wonderful gathering. Those that could not make it, you missed a great event. There were some very lively discussions concerning how we could hope to top this one, perhaps in 5 years.

To answer questions posed by many during the event, we had close to 50% of those we could contact actually attend. We also acknowledged those that have passed on with a mass balloon release from the park on Saturday. We had 50 balloons, one for each departed classmate.

I personally wish to thank the reunion committee for their hard work in organizing this event. Their perseverance was greatly appreciated by everyone. Specifically; Kathy Barnes Nelson, Linda Charpentier Bundy, Joan Eldred Street, Judy Eldred Baker, Sharon Klemm Mittendorf, and John Vassar. Also thanks to Judi and Alan Powell for helping with the registration and Gary Beck and Janet Sinclair and the others that took pictures for us at the event. Next time you run into one of them, let them know you appreciate their efforts.

We are assembling a Memory Book to commemorate the event. Most of those that attended the reunion got a sneak peak at a draft and were able to preorder a copy. It will have all our classmates included with information you supplied from the questionnaires along with contact information, pictures and other data from your personal pages. In addition, we are adding lots of pictures from the event. Hopefully we will have gotten at least one of every classmate that attended. I am still getting mass submittals so not sure how many will fit into the book but even without them, the draft is sitting at about 150 pages of great stuff including 600-700 pictures already from just the personal pages.

If you have not ordered a copy, it will be available for delivery with a few weeks of the reunion. The cost is \$20 including shipping and handling if your order is received by October 1. After that time, the cost will be \$25 to compensate for smaller orders at the printer. Send your order to Judy at the address below and be sure to specify it is for a Memory Book.

Lewiston High School Class of 1964 % Judy (Eldred) Baker 23316 Windy Ridge Lane Lewiston, ID 83501-5076

Just a reminder, we are intending to keep our class website, www.lewistonhs1964.com updated into the future. If you have any changes to your information, (especially) new contact info, additional grand or great-grand children, perhaps a cute picture of them, do send them along for inclusion and the enjoyment of your other classmates.

Thanks, hopefully will see everyone again in 5 years. Rocky Sinclair, Class of '64.